
 

 

Ref: 031/17 

 

 

 

 

 

28
th
 March 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As you may be aware we are undergoing our relationship and sex education classes with ‘Get Real’, which 

is a sex and relationship project with Imagine if trust- a local Liverpool charity.  

In order to enhance the education given to young people, we are also providing Parent Education Seminars 

to run alongside the school sessions.  Previously, we have held the sessions at the Frontline Centre in 

Wavertree but are now holding the sessions here at St. Margaret’s on Thursday 6
th

 April at 4:15pm - 

6.00pm in Room 28.  On arrival you will be directed to the room by a member of staff.   

The session will be on the Media, Body Image and Pornography. Dates for future sessions will be sent out 

by letter and email closer to the date. It would be wonderful if you could attend these sessions to find out 

more about the subjects being taught in class and to feel more equipped to support your son at home.  

Please return the reply slip as soon as possible if you would like to attend. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr. Farquharson       

Head of Learning for Life. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP – ‘Get Real’ seminar - Return to School Office - Mr. A Farquharson 

Student _____________________________________________  Form: ____________________ 

I/We would like to attend the Parent Seminar on Thursday 6
th

 April 2017, 4:15pm - 6.00pm. 

Signed: _______________________________________(parent/carer) Date: _____________________  

  
 
 

 

 


